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Comments: I support the most strict regulations and restrictions concerning motorized use in the back country of

PWS. I have owned a homestead in Jack Bay for over 20 years and have spent years in the sound doing killer

whale research and exploring/photographing from a single kayak, logging in thousands of miles on the water

since the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill in 1989. I have been dismayed at the amount of trash, vegetation destruction

and general abuse of campsites I have come across in the sound. I have photographed dead animals, cut trees,

garbage and vandalism. It is sickening that people treat such a beautiful source wit such disregard and

disrespect. I hope this plan reflects the greatest care and catering of the sound that is possible as it deserves the

best protection we can give it. Thank you. Sincerely, John lyle, now living in Volcano, Hawai'i.


